
This letter is to express my support of Perpetua's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project to be 

permitted. It would produce our country's only source of antimony, a mineral we need for a secure and 

sustainable future. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support for this project 

is so strong. 

America's armed forces depend on antimony and, today, we have no domestic supply. This means we 

are putting our faith in China and Russia to keep our troops safe. This seems incredibly risky given all 

that is happening in the world. The Stibnite Gold Project, utilizing the Burntlog Route, presents us with 

an opportunity to secure our national security future and restore an abandoned mine site. We cannot 

let this chance pass us by. 

As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the 2021 Modified Mine Plan and 

determine the course of action, I encourage you to consider the positive benefits Perpetua Resources 

will have on Idaho, especially now that the company has reduced its environmental footprint and made 

further improvements to water quality. This truly is a win-win opportunity for Idahoans and the 

environment. After years of careful scrutiny by regulators and the community, it is time for us to make 

these benefits a reality. 

Mike hocking 


